
Future of S. Tahoe bookstore
to be discussed
Lake Tahoe Books and Art was conceived as a pop-up store
designed  to  service  our  community  for  the  winter  holiday
season. It is not yet altogether clear how long it will be
able to renew its month-to-month lease options.

With the goal of exploring what it would take to develop a
more permanent community bookstore on the South Shore, there
will a meeting Feb. 22 from 5-6:30pm to gather input about
such an endeavor. It will be at the store in the Village
Center, next to Sports Ltd. in South Lake Tahoe.

For more information, call (530) 600.2020 or (530) 542.3245.
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